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Miss Lockhart receives no salary, the work is purely a labor of love

for her Master to whom she bas consecrated her life, and as the last

report says, " no one can visit the Hospital without being impressed

with the manner in which the work is carried on."

[HURON] DiocEsAn MoTTo-" Looking for and hastening unto the

coming oi the day of God."

The attention of our subscribers to the LEAFLET is called to the

following: " At a meeting of the Diocesan offcers in London, on May

9th, the matter of the Diocesan Treasurer's Monthly Statement,

printed in the LEAFLET, came up, and after full discussion the follow-

ing resolution was passed : ' That, owing to the different form and

curtailed space of the LETTER LEAFLLT, and also considering the fact

that receipts are sent to Branches, and that the items are all printed

in the Annual Report, be it resolved that we return to the former plan

of the Treasurer's Statement for printing in the LEAFLET ' " The

Acting Editor takes this opportunity of thanking the Diocesan officers

for their kind and courteous response to her urgent request that the

financial statements printed in Huron LEAFLET pages might be cur-

tailed. To the Branches she desires to explain why she made tbat

request. It was because as the number of our Branches and of

objects for which they work increase, the financial statements neces-

sarily become longer, while the space at her disposal in the LEAFLET

has, since she became Acting Editor, five years ago, considerably

decreased, She had then eight pages and area 4,000 words. In 1896,

to arrange for LEAFLET pages for the newly organized Diocesan

Branch of Ottawa, Toronto and Huron each gave up one of their

eight pages, a loss of 500 words. The change in the type when the

new forrm of the LEAFLET was brought out in 1SS reduced ber to

about 300 words, and when the Treasurer's statement required two

pages, as frequently happened, littie more than two thousand were

left, with the result that our Missionary letters were unduly con-

densed, our Branch notes left to one side for two or three months-

there was no room for anything. Moreover the small type in which

the financial statements are printed is paid extra-an added expense

which your Acting Editor, in ber desire that a LEAFLET balance

should be forthcoming to help some Branch of WA. work, much


